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Virtual Pupillage Evening

We are delighted to invite
prospective pupillage applicants
to meet us at our virtual event...

There will be a short talk at the start of the evening 
about our work, what we offer to our pupils and 

what you can expect from pupillage at Gatehouse 
Chambers. You will then have an opportunity to meet 
members and discuss life in Chambers and at the Bar 

more generally.

The event is intended to give you an opportunity to 
really get to know us – beyond what we say on our 
website – but unfortunately that does mean places 

are limited. If you would like to attend please send 50 
words stating why to Joshua Griffin with the subject 

heading ‘Virtual Pupillage Evening’.

4 November 2021, 18:00 -19:30
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